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A busy week 

It’s been a very busy week at school and we’re so proud of the way the children have applied themselves in so many 

learning areas. 

We’ve finished our work on Instruction writing in English and  it was fun to follow the children’s instructions to make and 

eat jam sandwiches on Tuesday! We’ve been really impressed with the way the children have applied themselves during 

this English work. 

As you know, the children went on our trip to the beach and the church on Wednesday. We were so happy with the way 

they played beautifully together on team games on the beach and they also asked some very perceptive questions when 

learning about parts of the church. We are grateful to the parish for allowing us to visit the church and this experience 

really helped the children understand aspects of the faith first hand. 

Next Week 

On Monday we are excited as our children will be involved in a global arts day. As communicated through parentmail, we 

ask that on that day the children come to school wearing old clothes as some of the activities may be a little messy. 

On Tuesday as our class love to share their talents, we’ll be having a talent show. Please talk to your child about any 

special acts they might like to share with the class and if there’s any special props they need, please provide these and also 

let us know any special music or songs the children may like to perform to. 

 

Thank You  and Good Luck 

As this is our last newsletter of the Year I wanted to take this opportunity to personally thank you all for your amazing 

support of your children over the past 2 years. 

It has been a real honour for me to work with your children and see them thrive from the very first day they started with 

us here at St. Augustine’s School. 

I’ve worked at the school for 24 years now and have never taught a class for 2 consecutive years. It really has been a very 

special time for me and it’s been so wonderful to see the amazing progress your children have made. 

I wish you all a very happy Summer and I’m looking forward to hearing about the continued success that the children make 

during Year 2.  

Take care, Mrs Evans 


